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Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Traffic Switch Delay 
The traffic switch that was supposed to happen this morning has been delayed due to inclement weather. 
The pavement was too wet from all the rain overnight to paint the new traffic configuration down on the 
road. With the upcoming weather not looking too great either, we have decided to postpone until Monday, 
October 16th.   
 
No major work will be completed until then, but please keep an eye out for crews doing some cleaning and 
getting materials over to the West side of the road.  


